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The preparations for the big Christmas party at 
the 25th of December started on the Christmas 
Eve. The children practiced their acts for the party 
and we and the other volunteers baked German 
Christmas cookies together with them. 
In the evening we got a lot of sponsored food and 
the children really enjoyed it.  
 
The big Christmas party started early in the 
morning. The volunteers painted the faces of the 
kids with water colours and after some minutes 
we had a lot of little reindeers running around the 
assembly hall.  
Then the children started with their acts. They 

played a funny version of the Christmas story. The kids sang and danced with their teachers and the 
audience was very amused. The volunteers also had their little part; they sang some German 
Christmas songs. 
 
Before lunch everybody enjoyed the Tombola and the cookies. Then it was time for the delicious 
sponsored Pad Thai!  
 
Many kids left the school after they ate and went home and so the volunteers and the teachers were 
together had an amazing evening!  
 
In the end of the day everybody, especially the children, was very happy and it was a nice end 
before they went into their holidays!  
 
Thank you for the special Christmas, 
 
Lisa and Hannah (volunteers)  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   A Christmas Party 2017 
 

Written by Lisa and Hannah (Volunteers)   
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